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striving to be the best partner in any collaboration —a key attribute in the College’s 

strategic vision. 

Highlights included the 

Truck Driving Academy, 

the UAS Precision Ag with 

Sinclair, the GROW! 

Highland County 

partnership, and the Ohio 

Means Jobs relationship at 

Fayette County.  

Additionally, academic 

partnerships were 

addressed including those 

with Franklin University, 

Lindsey Wilson College, 

Ohio Christian and Miami 

University. Key points 

were made about Southern 

State’s internship program, 

particularly those being modeled in Computer Science.  Finally, the team introduced the 
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regarding a second round of funding.  Program enrollment continues at capacity.  

Instructors are still being sought, and staff is trying to locate two more trailers at value 

prices to better meet student demands and an additional partnership.    
 

John Joy, and J. T. Smith, Training Manager, met on March 16 with Marion Technical 

College officials at Marion industrial park to discuss a CDL training partnership.  
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• 512 students received a midterm report letter submitted by the faculty to the 

registrar. Reports are issued for students who currently have a D, F, or any grade 

that does not meet the standard at this point in the semester.   

• The Student Success Center issues a letter to the student to make the student aware 

of his/her status and to encourage a meeting with the instructor, academic advisor, 

or tutor to address the concerns of the report and take advantage of available 

resources.  
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semester if they have attended both Fall and Spring semesters and received the Pell 

Grant.  Eligible students for OCOG have been notified of this new funding opportunity.  

Listed are the maximum amounts students may receive based on enrolled hours 

summer semester: 

 

• 12 or more semester hours:   $708 

• 9-11 semester hours:  $531 

• 6-8 semester hours:  $354 

• 1-5 semester hours:  $177  

 

The summer Superstart Scholarship is available for graduating seniors who qualify.  

This scholarship allows students to receive 6 semester hours of free tuition with the 

scholarship deadline of May 1. 
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High School 
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Student Government T-shirts have been purchased for the members that are black and 

grey with the Student Government logo on them.  

 

SGA members and their advisor are looking forward to planning the details of their 

conference trip in July at the Orlando ASGA Conference.  

 

On March 30, the club passed out flyers on Central Campus in support of the 44th 

Annual Ernie Blankenship Radio Tel ethon, benefitting the Highland County Society for 

Children and Adults.  

 

Lastly, recruiting new members remains constant and members are looking forward to 

participating in this year’s Graduation Commencement.    
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Athletic Department 
Next year’s schedules are being drafted. 

 


